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During our last school council meeting we decided we would have hold a winery/

brewery tour as a fundraiser in term 3. More details will follow closer to the date. 

School council also approved our Report Writing Day for tomorrow. We will be 

busy at school collating all our assessments to begin writing our reports which 

will be handed out on the last day of term. 
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IŀǇǇȅ .ƛǊǘƘŘŀȅ ǘƻ ƻǳǊ ǎǘǳŘŜƴǘǎ 
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Some of our Grade 4 and ���¶s travelled to Woorabinda last week for an 
adventure camp. Miss Brady was lucky (or unluckyðhowever you 

look at it) to go too! From all reports all campers had a great time, well 

done to everyone!! 

Wednesday the 23rd of May, some of the Grade ��-���¶s competed in football, netball or soccer at 
Stawell. All students competing showed great sportspersonship and enjoyed competing in their 

chosen sports. Well done to all who competed and those who cheered on the teams. 

 

Last week the Department of Education conducted an 

Occupation Health and Safety Audit. An auditor visited 

our school to make sure our OHS paperwork was in 

order and we are operating a safe work environment. 

We are pleased to say that our report was favourable 

and we comply with all regulations set by the 

Department. 

We have been busy with our �µteacher learning�¶��as of 
late. We all participated in an Essential Assessment 

PD on Wednesday, learning more about how to best 

use this system to assess and further the learning for 

our students. Miss Ford and I have also been 

participating in a Leading Literacy Course aimed at 

building our knowledge and skills to improve our 

student outcomes in literacy. This PD has been great 

in reinforcing the great things we are doing at Buangor 

and upskilling all staff to best teach literacy to our 

students. I also went to Melbourne for a leadership 

conference earlier this week. I came away with some 

amazing ideas to implement into our school. 


